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All children deserve to be raised and educated in a non-violent 
environment. The Children's Aid Society of Ottawa-Carleton is calling 
on parents to end the use of corporal punishment in favour of more 
appropriate, modern methods of raising their families. 
 
The Board of the Children's Aid Society today issued a clear statement 
on where it stands on corporal punishment: "The Society is opposed to 
the use of corporal punishment in any form as a means of disciplining 
or punishing children." 
 
The Society also supports the call to repeal Section 43 of the Criminal 
Code that allows parents and teachers to use "reasonable force" to 
discipline children. By not repealing this section, the government is 
ignoring a United Nations directive on the treatment of children as 
well as its own departmental studies. 
 
"If children see that a negative, physical response from their parents 
is the way to deal with problems, then they will learn that behaviour 
and repeat it," said Judith Hoye, Vice Chairperson of the Society.  
 
The Society promotes effective parenting and child rearing practices as 
alternatives to corporal punishment. "You have to work harder to find 
ways to promote good behaviour," said Ms. Hoye. 
 
Under its own legal mandate, the Society has strict rules against the 
use of corporal punishment for children in its care. As a leader in the 
care of children, the Society wants to reach out to the broader 
community of 
Ottawa-Carelton to adopt a similar approach. 
 
"We're concerned about the welfare of all children and we want to tell 
parents it is harmful to spank, slap or hit their children," said Len 
Kennedy, Interim Executive Director of the Society. "We see too many 
examples of 
discipline going too far," he added.  
 
In its' Position Statement, the Society endorses the report of the 
Canadian Paediatric Society on "Effective Discipline for Children" and 
the statement on corporal punishment issued by the Ontario Association 



of Children's Aid Societies. Both of these highly respected bodies 
promote methods of effective discipline that do not include physical 
punishment. We agree that discipline means to impart knowledge and 
skill, not harm to children. 
 
The Society promotes positive parenting by encouraging the use of 
alternatives to corporal punishment. If parents take a calm, rational 
view to dealing with a child who misbehaves, they impart life-long, 
affirmative 
lessons. 
 
We favour methods of discipline that include time-out - removing the 
child from a situation to a quiet place where they can reflect on their 
behaviour; distracting a child from unwanted behaviour; planning 
parents' reaction in advance of an undesirable incident; explaining the 
consequences to a child; and removal of privileges. 


